
Club Vikes Summer 2018 

Important Information 

Welcome (back) to Club Vikes! We are so glad you decided to have your 

child(ren) spend their summer with us. As many of you may remember from 

summer 2017, we had to move Club Vikes over to the high school for a big chunk 

of the summer. Unfortunately, I recently found out that we will have to be over at 

the high school again during the month of July, and possibly longer, because of 

remodeling happening at the elementary. I don’t have exact dates yet, but I will 

inform you ASAP when I find out that info. Please keep an eye out for notes or 

reminders regarding our move to the high school.  

Changes for Summer 2018:  

 Your Club Vikes bill MUST be paid up-to-date before your 
child(ren) can attend Club Vikes. 

o Payment plans can be set up if needed- contact 
coordinator for more info 

 Your child(ren) cannot attend Club Vikes when payment  is not 
made for 30 days or more unless arrangements are made with 
the coordinator 

o Reminders will be sent out prior to 30 days. 

 We will NOT be bringing child(ren) to Swimming Lessons. If you 
have your child(ren) signed up for swimming, you must plan a 
way for them to get there and back. No exceptions.  

o We WILL be bringing children to Summer Rec activities 
 

 You and your child(ren) will be required to fill out a behavior 
contract. Violation of the contract may result in permanent 
termination from Club Vikes. This is to ensure the safety of 
other children and staff.  

o We will be using the “3 strikes” system again. See 
attached behavior contract.  

If you have any concerns regarding the information above, or have any questions, please 

contact Courtney Thorson- Club Vikes Program Coordinator. 218-863-2911 ext 5022, 

crthorson@pelicanrapids.k12.mn.us or 218-731-8439.  Thank you!!   
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